

Tel: 020 8270 4242 Fax: 020 8595 4024

Email: office@allsaintsschool.co.uk

www.allsaintsschool.co.uk

Head Teacher:

Clare Cantle. BSc (Hons). MA(ed)

CCA/MH 26th March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As the spring term comes to a close and we break up for the Easter holidays I think it is appropriate to review the past term. Students and staff have worked hard and achieved numerous accolades.

- Our Year 11 have now sat two sets of mock exams
- Our Sixth Form pupils have completed their mock exams
- We have had an excellent OFSTED inspection
- We achieved :
 - o The Inclusive Schools award
 - o The Excellence in Training award
 - The Gold Healthy Schools award
 - The International School award
- We held a conference for International Women's Day
- The whole of Year 8 visited the Globe Theatre

It would be an exhaustive list if we listed all the events and recognitions here. This is why I am very pleased to be sending home the Easter Newsletter. I trust you will enjoy reading the updates included in this.

As ever our social media presence grows and we are able to celebrate the achievement of pupils both inside and out of school (www.facebook.com/allsaintscsch) (twitter.com/allsaintscsch)

Below is a list of key dates for the next term.

Event	Date
Whole School Return	16/4/18
Speak Out Challenge	26/4/18
Trip to Oxford	1/5/18
Trip to Paris departs	5/5/18
Yr. 9 Parents Evening	10/5/18
Last day of term	25/5/18

We have a half day on Wednesday 28th March and pupils will be dismissed for the holidays from 12:00pm.















I ask you to keep in your prayers our young people who are undertaking their public exams next term.

I wish you and your families a happy and holy Easter.

With every good wish

Yours sincerely,

Clare Cantle

Headteacher